
Greene County Commission Briefing  

Commission Office 

1443, N. Robberson, 10th Floor  

Oct. 16, 2018, 9 a.m. 

 

Present: Bob Cirtin, Kate Morris, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Mike Cagle, Chris Coulter, Jeff Scott, 

and Donna Barton.  

 

Budget Officer Jeff Scott told the Commission that Deputy Budget Officer Tina Phillips would be 

attending a Midwest Public Risk conference this week. He said Deputy Budget Officer Mike Cagle is 

working on projections. Scott also noted that he met with County Counselor John Housley regarding the 

park sales tax.  

 

County Administrator Chris Coulter gave an update about the Domestic Violence Board.  

 

Chief Executive Assistant Kate Morris informed the Commission that the Historic Sites Board nominated 

an applicant for appointment to the board, and the Commission was slated to vote on it the upcoming 

Thursday.  

 

Public Information officer Donna Barton told the Commission that she is working to get the Tax 

Oversight Board minutes on the County website. Coulter noted that the board’s last meeting was held in 

the media room of the Public Safety Center. They liked that location and noticed that the location made 

it possible to video record the meetings.  They would like to hold it there again.  Barton said she is 

working on getting more video of various Commission and County meetings.  

 

Meeting adjourned.  


